## Big Island Homeowners Association P. O. Box 54 Longmont, CO 80502

April 25, 2001

**FILED**<sup>2</sup>

APR 0 2 2007

mailed 5/03/01 Coccion 5/07/01 gaid 5/10/01

Benjamin & Karen Pugh HCR 67, Box 726 Roach, MO 65787 Missouri Public Service Commission

Dear Benjamin & Karen,

Enclosed is the sewer and water assessment for the first quarter of 2001. As you know, the assessments were voted on at the December 29, 2000 special meeting of the Homeowners Association. The assessments were set as follows:

Sewer

Non-members hooked up

\$15.00

Non-members not hooked up

\$5.00

Water

Non-members hooked up

\$10.00

Non-members not hooked up

\$5.00

These rates were agreed to be the rates until the next regular meeting in July when the assessment rates will be voted upon again. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to call. This assessment is due upon receipt. The next assessment for the second quarter 2001 will be mailed in May.

Please keep in mind that the water tests are posted when we receive them at the well house on the west road. Please feel free to look at them. Your comments are welcome. Larry Toombs, Don Bracken, Reggie Golden, Rick Rusaw, and David Lees are your current board of directors.

Again, if you believe your bill is incorrect, please don't hesitate to call us at (303) 702-0708.

-/1/la.

Thank va

Reggle Golden

Big Island Homeowners Association

Case No(s). Solo Rptr 45